

27 November 2006

Ronnen Goren SMXL Catering 542 Little Bourke Street Melbourne 3000

Dear Ronnen

RE: Lunch Catering for Wallenius Wilhelmsen Christmas Event on 24 November 2006

This letter is to thank you and your team for providing us with delectable lunch boxes on Friday.

A variety of dietary requirements can be tricky to cater to. SMXL managed this successfully with everyone ending up with an appropriate tasty lunch.

Thank you for sourcing the coloured boxes. They went well with our team colours and seemed to make distributing the lunches easier.

Sincerely

Runhild Persensky on behalf of the

Wallenius Wilhelmsen Christmas Committee

Wallenius Wilhelmsen Logistics Australia Pty Ltd